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RIEGL	at	US	Hydro
RIEGL	USA	will	be	attending	US	Hydro	2013	in	New	Orleans,	Louisiana.	The	conference	will	be	held	at	the	Sheraton	New	Orleans,	USA,
from	25	to	28	March	2013.	Joshua	France	will	be	presenting	"Continued	Assessment	of	the	RIEGL	VQ-820-G	in	Various	Environments"
during	the	Coastal	or	Ocean	Mapping-	Environmental	Stewardship-	Lightning	Round	on	Thursday	28	March	at	11:30	am.

In	addition	to	the	presentation,	RIEGL	USA	will	be	exhibiting	at	Booth	10	during	the	conference.	Representatives	are	available	to	answer
any	questions	about	the	RIEGL	products	or	about	the	presentation.

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/riegl-at-us-hydro


